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ONLINE WORKSHOP

THE IMPORTANCE OF
OUTREACH TO THE
HEALTHCARE COMMUNITY

 INSIGHT &  DISCUSSION
Healthcare professionals are often the first point of
contact for the suffering alcoholic, yet their training in
this area has drastically decreased. It’s important they
know how AA can help. Outreach to the healthcare
community can save millions of alcoholics.

OUR SPEAKERS

Michel S., M.D.
Addiction Specialist

Lisa O., RN
Director, College Nursing
Assistant Program

March 27, 2024
4:00 - 5:30 PM Pacific
7:00 - 8:30 PM Eastern

Meeting ID: 873 2019 1628
Passcode: 411

ZOOM LINK & DETAILS HOSTED BY:
The PI & CPC Working Group
East Bay Intergroup, 
San Francisco East Bay, CA

With Al-Anon ParticipationOpen to AllSpanish Interpretation

 Join us to discover:
Opportunities available to work directly with
healthcare professionals
How AA members can participate in the
education of healthcare professionals
About International Doctors in Alcoholics
Anonymous (IDAA)


